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TO: Ron Robinson and Mike Price   State of 

Washington 
Department of 

Ecology 
FROM: Jim Armstrong  

SUBJECT: Puyallup Sewage Treatment Plant   

DATE: September 20, 1973  

On Wednesday, September 5, 1973, an efficiency survey was run at the Puyallup Sewage 
Treatment Plant.  The survey was started at 0830 hours and concluded at 1630 hours, with 
samples taken every one half hour. 

The conductivity at the influent read 1200 at 1430 hours.  The rest of the time it never was 
over 500. 

The clarifier effluents reported here both went to make up the total effluent. 

The operator takes a chlorine residual at 0730 hours and never takes one the rest of the day 
even though the flow almost doubles. 

I took a chlorine residual at 1117 hours and got nothing.  The operator increased the C12 
by 10 pounds.  AT 1316 hours a residual was taken again, still nothing.  The C12 was 
increased another 20 pounds.  At 1430 hours another residual was run and the result was .2 
after 3 minutes.  The C12 was again increased by 20 pounds.  At 1525 hours still another 
residual was taken and read at .2 after 3 minutes.  The last residual was taken at 1610 hours 
and the result was zero after an increase over the day of 50 pounds of C12.  The operator 
said he was going to increase the C12 by another 10 pounds before he went home. 

Another operator said there is approximately 2 feet of sludge on the bottom of the chlorine 
contact chamber. 

This essentially unchlorinated water is used to water the grounds, which are in good shape 
and well fenced. 

The operator should be instructed on how to run B.O.D.’s.  He said he never runs them 
because he can’t get any results. 

JA:jmh 

 

Daniel J. Evans. Governor          John A. Biggs, Director        Olympia, Washington 98504           Telephone (206) 753-2800 



  

  

 





 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 





 

 

 



 






